
Aug 22, 2014 12:00 BST

Norwegian opens new base for long-haul
operations at London Gatwick

Norwegian continues to expand internationally and has decided to establish a
new long-haul base at London Gatwick Airport. Both pilots and cabin crew
will be based at London Gatwick. The airline has become a major player at
London Gatwick and is currently the only airline offering low-cost flights
between the UK and the U.S. 

“Our hiring in the UK has been well received and many pilots are keen to be
based at London Gatwick and work for an innovative and forward-thinking
company that offers highly competitive wages and conditions as well as the
opportunity to fly the most technologically advanced aircraft in the skies
today, the 787 Dreamliner,” said Director of Flight Operations Torstein Hoås
at Norwegian.

Recruitment of Gatwick-based cabin crew will take place early next year.
Norwegian is also recruiting pilots to its JFK base, where the company
already has a cabin crew base.

A major player at London Gatwick
Norwegian has quickly become a major player at London Gatwick, where the
airline offers direct routes to popular destinations. The company was earlier
this year voted “Best Value for Money” in the UK by Sky Scanner. Meanwhile,
in July this year, Norwegian was awarded the title “Best Low-Cost Airline in
Europe” for the second year running by the renowned SKYTRAX.

Norwegian opened a crew base at London Gatwick in 2013 where the
company now has 90 pilots and 200 cabin crew members based for its short
haul operation. Norwegian will carry more than three million passengers to
and from London Gatwick during 2014 and currently has 400 weekly flights



and 41 routes operating from the airport.

In July this year, Norwegian celebrated its first flights between London
Gatwick and three US cities; Los Angeles, New York and Fort Lauderdale.
Launching long-haul routes between London Gatwick and the United States
is also an important part of Norwegian’s strategy to expand internationally
and get a stronger foothold in global markets.

Today, Norwegian has a long-haul fleet of seven 787 Dreamliners and ten
more on order.
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Norwegian Air Shuttle ASA, commercially branded “Norwegian”, is a low-cost
airline listed on the Oslo Stock Exchange. Norwegian is the second largest
airline in Scandinavia and third largest low cost carrier in Europe. More than
20 million passengers fly on its network per year. Norwegian has a route
portfolio that stretches across Europe into North Africa and the Middle East,
as well as long-haul flights to the US and Southeast Asia. The company has a
total of 417 routes to 126 destinations and employs approximately 4,500
people in Norway, Sweden, Denmark, Finland, Estonia, UK, Spain and
Thailand. The company has 258 undelivered aircraft on firm order. Norwegian
was founded in 1993 and its headquarter is in Fornebu, Norway. In 2013,
Norwegian was voted Europe’s best low-cost carrier of the year by the
renowned SkyTrax World Airline Awards. Norwegian offers better leg room
than most competitors, in-flight WiFi, world-class punctuality and a fleet
of 96 aircraft with an average age of only 4.8 years. 
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